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For Immediate Release        August 29, 2022 

 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Apple Store Burglary at The Woodlands Mall 

 
On August 29, 2022, at around 08:00 am, MCTXSheriff Deputies were dispatched to a burglary at the 

Apple Store in The Woodlands Mall. Through the course of the investigation, it was determined that four 

individuals wearing head and face coverings made forced entry into the Apple Store after hours. The 

suspects were seen leaving the scene in the grey four-door passenger car pictured below.  

A large quantity of merchandise was stolen from the store including over 200 Apple watches, over 50 

Airpods, and over 220 phones.   

Anyone with information on this vehicle, the suspects, or this burglary, please contact The Montgomery 

County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 option 3, or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-

STOP (7867) and refer to case #22A259890. 
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